
Momentum of Western New York, LLC  

Public Hearing Minutes 

August 17, 2022, 11 am 

 
 

A public hearing pursuant to Article 18-A of the New York General Municipal Law was held by the 

Steuben County Industrial Development Agency on Wednesday, August 17, 2022, at 11 am, local time, in 

connection with a proposed project in the Town of Bath, Steuben County, New York.  The Momentum of 

Western New York, LLC project includes construction of an approximately 28,000 sq. ft. material 

recovery and recycling facility. 

The meeting was recorded and will be posted to the IDA’s website. 

 

Those in attendance were as follows: 

IDA Representative:  Jill Staats, Deputy Director of Operations 

 

Members of the Public:  Terry Nardone, Hammondsport, NY 

 

 

Jill Staats opened the public hearing at 11:02 am by reading the public hearing notice.  Members of the 

public were then invited to provide comments.  

 

Mr. Nardone commented that the project will provide jobs in the community and he supports the 

extension to Momentum of those typical and normal incentives that are offered to IDA projects. 

 

The hearing remained open until 11:20 am at which time it was closed by Staats. 

 

 

 

 


